
 

19 September 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Have you thought that art, design and architecture might be career areas that you are interested 
in for the future? If so, Reigate Grammar School have invited you to attend a careers event that 
they are running on Tuesday 8 October at 7pm in the Reigate Grammar School Dining Hall. 
There will be speakers on architecture and creative careers at the event and there will be other 
art & design employers there to answer any questions you may have. 
 
If you would like to attend (parents/carers are invited to come along too if they wish) please 
complete this FORM HERE with the names of those who would like to go along. There are only 
30 places allocated to Carrington School. Places will be allocated on a first come, first served 
basis. 
 
Kind regards 
Mrs Pearce 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=teDrlIDWREOvqzU6M5eo4AA26ui3fA9Mt1NiBV8YsvBURUEzQk1EWUQzU1NERU5DM080RVYzWFhQUS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=teDrlIDWREOvqzU6M5eo4AA26ui3fA9Mt1NiBV8YsvBURUEzQk1EWUQzU1NERU5DM080RVYzWFhQUS4u

